
 
 
From the San Bernardino County Superintendent of Schools Office: 
 

Enrollment sought for nine State 
Preschool programs in Chino area 

  
CHINO – The San Bernardino County Superintendent of Schools is accepting 

enrollment for nine state-funded preschool programs in the Chino area that meet 

in separate three-hour morning and afternoon sessions from Monday to Friday.  

The available sites for the state preschool programs are at Anna Borba (two sites), 

Chaparral, Cortez, Doris Dickson, Levi Dickey, Marshall, Newman, and Third 

Street. The state preschool programs are for low-income families who meet 

eligibility requirements. 

 First priority for enrollment is given to 3- and 4-year-olds referrals of Child 

Protective Services, regardless of income; 4-year-olds defined by the California 

Department of Education; and families with the lowest admission priority. 

 Eligibility for the programs is based on a schedule of income ceilings for Child 

Care and Development Programs. For more information on each of the Chino 

state preschool programs, here is contact information: 

·      Anna Borba I: 909.464.2695 

·      Anna Borba II: 909.627.6243 

·      Chaparral: 909.597.1446 



·      Cortez: 909.628.8057 

·      Doris Dickson: 909.628.6958 

·      Levi Dickey: 909.923.8293 

·      Marshall: 909.548.4862 

·      Newman: 909.364.8145 

·      Third Street: 909.464.0054 

The state preschool programs in Chino also are accepting enrollment for the 

2017-18 school year. For more information about preschool programs operated 

by the San Bernardino County Superintendent of Schools, call 909.386.2701. 

          

 


